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PRIME Meeting no 10 
12 June 2017, Sopron, HU 

Annex to item 5 – Election of industry co-chair 

From: Matthew Baldwin, EC Co-chair 

– For decision – 

 

The mandate of Alain Quinet as a PRIME industry co-chair will end in June and 

therefore a new industry Co-chair needs to be appointed in Sopron. 

To this end, on 12 April 2017, Matthew Baldwin, the Commission Co-chair, asked EIM 

(Monika Heiming) and CER (Libor Lochman) to arrange jointly a Call for Candidates. 

He noted that Alain Quinet is willing to apply again and he has been very happy with 

their cooperation. 

He underlined that, according to the new draft of PRIME Rules of Procedure, the 

mandate of the industry co-chair would be 2 years. This means that, if this modification 

is approved by the Plenary, the mandate of the new chair will run until June 2019.  

Based on this information, the associations consulted their members and replied that 

all members of CER and EIM support the continuation of Alain Quinet as industry co-

chair. 

 

 PRIME members invited to decide on the appointment of Alain Quinet, SNCF 
Réseau, as PRIME industry co-chair until June 2019, with immediate effect.  


